-----Original Message-----From: Jocelyn Conway

Sent: 19 December 2021 17:21

To: Licensing < Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk >

Subject: The Broadway 266 Muswell Hill Broadway London N10

I am registering my objection to the application by the Broadway restaurant for an extension to its existing licence with regard to opening times and alcohol sold.

I live at Muswell Hill London N103PJ and am directly opposite this venue.

When Haringey gave the new licence which is in place now it was going to be a restaurant. The opening times given were because previously, with the extended hours of it running it as a. bar/live music venue it attracted anti social behaviour such as urinating noise and drug use outside its premises. With dealers hanging around our flats and the Pinnacles across the road.

The police had to be continually called and people were frightened to leave their homes because of fights. Cars were parked on the pavements and the screaming and noise when people were coming and going was unbearable. Music was played so loud that the noise abatement officer had to be called to silence it. We also had the support of our MP when having this bar curtailed.

Wetherspoon's closes at 12 am so there is no reason for this bar time to be extended.

This is a residential area now and as you are aware from previous meetings this is a totally unacceptable venue to have in our midst.

We are talking about a hundred residences all paying council tax occupied by families with young children and older people so you should think very carefully about these matters, and refuse the application Look up your records from the last time this venue applied for a licence. I have kept all the paperwork and am quite happy to send it to you

Jocelyn Conway

Sent from my iPad
----Original Message---From: Jocelyn Conway
Sent: 01 January 2022 19:21

To: Licensing < Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk >

Subject: The Broadway 266 Muswell Hill Broadway London N10

I am registering my objections to the above venue requesting an extension to its existing licence being extended with regard to opening times, alcohol sold and live music.

I live directly opposite this venue and when Haringey gave a new licence it was given that this was going to be a restaurant.

At the moment we have been experiencing noise from cars and motorbikes coming and going up to 1 in the morning. People congregating outside drunk shouting and loud music emanating. From inside when the doors are open.

Should this licence be given this means this will go un until 2.30 in the morning Given this is a residential area with over 100. Properties consisting of young families with children and older people paying council tax.

Wetherspoons closes at 12 am.

We do not need a return to anti socials behaviour and drug dealers which occurred when The Metropolitan had this licence.

Please for the sake of the people living here do not grant this licence Jocelyn Conway

Sent from my iPad